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Due o Holy Week and our would be meeting Before our meeting on April 13t we will have
the pleasure to hear Emily speak on behalf of

the Marian Educational Outreach (MEO). Which

date landing on Holy Thursday, we will be

bumping our Knights meeting back to the
is a nonprofit organization that supports those

date of Thursday April 124, As always we
students with disabilities inour Catholic Diocese.

Wil st A, 5108 B o fens She will speak briefly on their mission and how &
meeting, thew a 5:30 “New members” get what they do. Website is www.meoforkids.org
together that should last until ¢:00. Then Emily has worked with many of our teachers here
we'll have a meal that Sam will +ake care of at Good Shepherd so this just goes f ull circle and

- again. Then at ¢:40 Donnie will lead us n a is a great opportunity for us to help out our school.

Rosary for the intentions of our Parish. Thew
we'll have a guest speaker from 7:00 +o 7:40. Cal]illg all Cs tllOIic Dudes

Thew, the meeting shall h [ We' :
9 appenl We'll have a Hey, do you know, or did you hang out

ot of fun banter and things +o +alk about,
| with someone at the St.Pat’s party that

Hope +o see vou all there, i+l be a party
- might be interested in joining our party?

‘Half- Pot = HUGE SUCCESS Do you hang out with Good Shepherd

Holy Cow ! What another fun year in selling and dads that want to get more involved in

Ramping up the Half Pot!! Eric Henderson and our cmmmulity? Well ,jllst tell them or
All Star lineup of Salesmen knocked it outof the  hping them to our 26 minute start up
park AGAIN ! The last few days were an absolute

|
| frenzy of activity as we apexed out at $9,175 for

“Three degree Guarantee” meeting at

5:30 on April 13 at Good Shepherd.

' the payout. Julie Lane was the name pulled from
| . We'd love to have them aboard 1!11!!
the plethora of tickets. That also means that the

' Knights also take $9,175 to do good stuff with!
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Yo coulol be an oﬁclcer wd:lf\
the Knights of Columbus {11!

Hey, have you ever thought about helping
us out and stepping up for a position. It's
not hard and depending on the position,
it may be kinda fun. In the Knights year,
which goes from July 1 to July 1, we wil|
have a new lineup of officers. In May, we
nominate and dcknowledge who may be
running for each office and then in June,
we vote or push forward with the officers.
Here is a list of our curvent officers and
positions, some of these quys may run dgdin
and some may be just fine with handing
off their position to someone new. So feel
Pree to talk with these quys or me if you're

interested in helping us out. Thanks (!
State Convention May 5-¢"

If you ever wanted to check out what
the Knights do on a State level, then
join some of us on a road trip. You’ll
be able to represent our Council and

party with some cool dudes. W €’ll even

. everind 1ot mie ](Ilﬂ\" !!!
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Current Off icers ’22-‘23

Grand Knight - Sam Tenbarge
Financial Secretary- John Smith
Deputy Grand Knight- Dan Hirsch
Chancellor- Ken Smith
Recorder-Eric Henderson
Treasurer- Ron Pohl

- Advocate- Tom Schuler

Warden- Jim Durchholz

Inside Guard- David Ubelhor
Outside Guard- John Hamilton
One year Trustee- Michael Lloyd
Two year Trustee-Al Bragin

Three year Trustee- Jason Harding
Lecturer- Rocky Mattingly

Program Directors

Faith Director- Deac Dan Decastra
Vocations - Michael Mosbey

Life Director/Rosary- Donnie Folz
Family Director- Dan Hirsch
Memorial Knight- Bill Blanke
Cursillo Advocate- Jim Bengert
Program/St. Pat’s- Kevin Hamilton
Community Director-Sammy Winn
Membership Director- John Smith
Retention Director- Michael Lloyd
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On March 18th, we gathered in the Parrish Hall with
our Good Shepherd Community and had a wonderful

evening! Kevin Hamilton orchestrated and managed a
night of fun for everyone. The meal cooked by Alex &
David was absolutely incredible, as everyone was just
raving about it. The fellowship and camaraderie was
awesome as the evening progressed. There was music,
tip boards, basketball on big screen, toasts, Ben on the
Mic, and the big Half Pot drawing. Big thanks to all the
folks that helped set up and take down. It was hopefully
a nice glimpse into what the Knights are about and how

we are here to help our parish flourish. You never know,

maybe we’ll get some dudes that’ll want to join up with
us. Just make sure you ask, cause we’re kinda fun to be
around. We are the “Men’s Club” at Good Shepherd !!!!
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Fr. Benny, keynote speaker and voice

of reason in these troubled times, Al

Good Shepherd UItreya
The Good Shepherd Ultreya for the

Month of April will be cancelled due
the fact that it falls in Holy Week and
“happens to be the night of the Chrism
Mass at the Cathedral. BUT, have no
fear, the next night at Christ the King
Church, right after the 6pm Mass with

| Bragin will withness how Christ has

worked in his life. The date on this

eventis April 5th, Mention this article
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That’s right, mark your calendars, create your team

and get ready to serve as our parish gets ready for

the next fun event. Sammy Winn “Commish” is once

again heading this up, but needs all our help in lots

of different things. The Knights are a huge factor in

putting this event on as we do most of the legwork.

We need cookers, wrappers, concession stand help,

field preparers, umpires, big light fetchers, ect. Talk

to Sammy if you could help. More details to come.

and your admission is free. Mark your

calendars and let's fill the house for

mine, you did for me.”
25:40

Truly | tell you, Whétever you do for the
least of these brothers and sisters of

—Matthew

Big Bingo Time- April 30"

Holy cow, are you kidding me? Another hig

* Bingo?? YES indeed ! Mark your calendars

as we gather again to make some more $ to
help our cause in helping others in need. We
will open toors early and get those pull tabs
rocking right out the yate. Last time we met,
the pull tabbers knocked out 48 “hoxes”. We
are looking to have a lot of folks and should
e opening up into the cafeteria. We'll need
all hands on deck as this could be legendary!
So mark down the date and help us whenever
you can on that Sunday. Heck, we"ll prohahly
even have some good food for the workers !!



in 1955. In order to expand the
mission, serve more students, and
practice a more inclusive
environment amongst our Catholic
schools, the name was changed to
Marian Educational Outreach in
2002. Last year marked 20 years
since that change took place and 67
- years since Marian Day School was
established.




